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Dear   

 

We refer to your request for information submitted to Yorkshire Water dated 30 
June 2025:  

 
“Under the Environmental Information Regulations 2004 please can I obtain 
copies of correspondence and communications from the past three months 
between Yorkshire Water, North Yorkshire Council, the UK Health Standards 
Agency, and the Environment Agency relating to the specific keyword search 
terms: Angus Fire and Bentham. 
 
Please can correspondence include, but not limited to, the following: 
 
- Emails and any corresponding attachments 
- Minutes of meeting 
- Letters 
- WhatsApps” 

 

In consulting with the business, we have been able to establish we do not hold the 
information you require. As such for the purpose of EIR we applied exemption 
12(4)(a), a public authority may refuse to disclose information to the extent that it 
does not hold that information when an applicant’s request is received. 

 

We trust that the provision of this data satisfies your request.  In accordance with 
the Environmental Information Regulations 2004, if you are not satisfied with this 
reply to your request you can ask for an internal review.  A request for an internal 



review must be submitted within 40 working days by contacting the Data 
Protection Team. 

 

Thank you for contacting Yorkshire Water. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Data Protection Team 

 

Email: EIR@Yorkshirewater.co.uk 
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